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16/10/2019  12:29:172019/4420/P OBJ jane kirwan You have put a notice outside Number 15 planning a change of use. In fact

blocks 3,4 of Spectrum House abut on to us at 19. No 17 is about to be sold but will also be affected. The 

change of use from offices to a gym is very worrying. My partner and I share the house with my daughter's 

family. It might be helpful if someone came and saw how near the proposed gym is to us. The children's 

bedroom is a couple of metres away and already the people using the spiral staircase look straight into our 

living room. At the moment office use is quiet and we have some privacy at weekends and after office hours. 

The prospect of a gym with the noise that involves and increased access is of serious concern.
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